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  Castes and Tribes of Southern India Edgar
Thurston,K Rangachari,2016-05-07 This work has
been selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work was
reproduced from the original artifact, and remains
as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright
references, library stamps (as most of these works
have been housed in our most important libraries
around the world), and other notations in the
work.This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other
nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work.As a reproduction of a historical
artifact, this work may contain missing or blurred
pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. We
appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part
of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
  Mastering OpenCV with Practical Computer Vision
Projects Daniel Lélis Baggio,2012-12-03 Each
chapter in the book is an individual project and
each project is constructed with step-by-step
instructions, clearly explained code, and includes
the necessary screenshots. You should have basic
OpenCV and C/C++ programming experience before
reading this book, as it is aimed at Computer
Science graduates, researchers, and computer
vision experts widening their expertise.
  Making Japan's National Game Blair
Williams,2020-11
  Game Physics Cookbook Gabor Szauer,2017-03-24
Discover over 100 easy-to-follow recipes to help
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you implement efficient game physics and collision
detection in your games About This Book Get a
comprehensive coverage of techniques to create
high performance collision detection in games
Learn the core mathematics concepts and physics
involved in depicting collision detection for your
games Get a hands-on experience of building a
rigid body physics engine Who This Book Is For
This book is for beginner to intermediate game
developers. You don't need to have a formal
education in games—you can be a hobbyist or indie
developer who started making games with Unity 3D.
What You Will Learn Implement fundamental maths so
you can develop solid game physics Use matrices to
encode linear transformations Know how to check
geometric primitives for collisions Build a
Physics engine that can create realistic rigid
body behavior Understand advanced techniques,
including the Separating Axis Theorem Create
physically accurate collision reactions Explore
spatial partitioning as an acceleration structure
for collisions Resolve rigid body collisions
between primitive shapes In Detail Physics is
really important for game programmers who want to
add realism and functionality to their games.
Collision detection in particular is a problem
that affects all game developers, regardless of
the platform, engine, or toolkit they use. This
book will teach you the concepts and formulas
behind collision detection. You will also be
taught how to build a simple physics engine, where
Rigid Body physics is the main focus, and learn
about intersection algorithms for primitive
shapes. You'll begin by building a strong
foundation in mathematics that will be used
throughout the book. We'll guide you through
implementing 2D and 3D primitives and show you how
to perform effective collision tests for them. We
then pivot to one of the harder areas of game
development—collision detection and resolution.
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Further on, you will learn what a Physics engine
is, how to set up a game window, and how to
implement rendering. We'll explore advanced
physics topics such as constraint solving. You'll
also find out how to implement a rudimentary
physics engine, which you can use to build an
Angry Birds type of game or a more advanced game.
By the end of the book, you will have implemented
all primitive and some advanced collision tests,
and you will be able to read on geometry and
linear Algebra formulas to take forward to your
own games! Style and approach Gain the necessary
skills needed to build a Physics engine for your
games through practical recipes, in an easy-to-
read manner. Every topic explained in the book has
clear, easy to understand code accompanying it.
  CMake Cookbook Radovan Bast,Roberto Di
Remigio,2018-09-26 Learn CMake through a series of
task-based recipes that provide you with
practical, simple, and ready-to-use CMake
solutions for your code Key FeaturesLearn to
configure, build, test, and package software
written in C, C++, and FortranProgress from simple
to advanced tasks with examples tested on Linux,
macOS, and WindowsManage code complexity and
library dependencies with reusable CMake building
blocksBook Description CMake is cross-platform,
open-source software for managing the build
process in a portable fashion. This book features
a collection of recipes and building blocks with
tips and techniques for working with CMake, CTest,
CPack, and CDash. CMake Cookbook includes real-
world examples in the form of recipes that cover
different ways to structure, configure, build, and
test small- to large-scale code projects. You will
learn to use CMake's command-line tools and master
modern CMake practices for configuring, building,
and testing binaries and libraries. With this
book, you will be able to work with external
libraries and structure your own projects in a
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modular and reusable way. You will be well-
equipped to generate native build scripts for
Linux, MacOS, and Windows, simplify and refactor
projects using CMake, and port projects to CMake.
What you will learnConfigure, build, test, and
install code projects using CMakeDetect operating
systems, processors, libraries, files, and
programs for conditional compilationIncrease the
portability of your codeRefactor a large codebase
into modules with the help of CMakeBuild multi-
language projectsKnow where and how to tweak CMake
configuration files written by somebody
elsePackage projects for distributionPort projects
to CMakeWho this book is for If you are a software
developer keen to manage build systems using CMake
or would like to understand and modify CMake code
written by others, this book is for you. A basic
knowledge of C++, C, or Fortran is required to
understand the topics covered in this book.
  CASTES & TRIBES OF SOUTHERN IN Edgar 1855-1935
Thurston,K. Rangachari,2016-08-25 This work has
been selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work was
reproduced from the original artifact, and remains
as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright
references, library stamps (as most of these works
have been housed in our most important libraries
around the world), and other notations in the
work. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other
nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. As a reproduction of a
historical artifact, this work may contain missing
or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks,
etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this
work is important enough to be preserved,
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reproduced, and made generally available to the
public. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
  The Shape of Actions Harry M. Collins,Martin
Kusch,1998 What can humans do? What can machines
do? How do humans delegate actions to machines? In
this text, Harry Collins and Martin Kush combine
insights from sociology and philosophy to provide
an answer to these questions.
  Facility Layout Miguel F. Anjos,Manuel V.C.
Vieira,2021-04-24 This book presents a structured
approach to develop mathematical optimization
formulations for several variants of facility
layout. The range of layout problems covered
includes row layouts, floor layouts, multi-floor
layouts, and dynamic layouts. The optimization
techniques used to formulate the problems are
primarily mixed-integer linear programming,
second-order conic programming, and semidefinite
programming. The book also covers important
practical considerations for solving the
formulations. The breadth of approaches presented
help the reader to learn how to formulate a
variety of problems using mathematical
optimization techniques. The book also illustrates
the use of layout formulations in selected
engineering applications, including manufacturing,
building design, automotive, and hospital layout.
  A Rule of Queens (Book #13 in the Sorcerer's
Ring) Morgan Rice,2014-04-29 “THE SORCERER’S RING
has all the ingredients for an instant success:
plots, counterplots, mystery, valiant knights, and
blossoming relationships replete with broken
hearts, deception and betrayal. It will keep you
entertained for hours, and will satisfy all ages.
Recommended for the permanent library of all
fantasy readers.” --Books and Movie Reviews,
Roberto Mattos A RULE OF QUEENS is Book #13 in the
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Bestselling series THE SORCERER'S RING, which
begins with A QUEST OF HEROES (book #1)--a FREE
download on Google Play! In A RULE OF QUEENS,
Gwendolyn leads the remains of her nation in
exile, as they sail into the hostile harbors of
the Empire. Taken in by Sandara’s people, they try
to recover in hiding, to build a new home in the
shadows of Volusia. Thor, determined to rescue
Guwayne, continues with his Legion brothers on his
quest far across the sea, to the massive caves
that herald the Land of the Spirits, encountering
unthinkable monsters and exotic landscapes. In the
Southern Isles, Alistair sacrifices herself for
Erec—and yet an unexpected twist might just save
them both. Darius risks it all to save the love of
his life, Loti, even if he must face the Empire
alone. But his conflict with the Empire, he will
find, is just beginning. And Volusia continues her
rise, after her assassination of Romulus, to
consolidate her hold on the Empire and become the
ruthless queen she was meant to be. Will Gwen and
her people survive? Will Guwayne be found? Will
Alistair and Erec live? Will Darius rescue Loti?
Will Thorgrin and his brothers survive? With its
sophisticated world-building and characterization,
A RULE OF QUEENS is an epic tale of friends and
lovers, of rivals and suitors, of knights and
dragons, of intrigues and political machinations,
of coming of age, of broken hearts, of deception,
ambition and betrayal. It is a tale of honor and
courage, of fate and destiny, of sorcery. It is a
fantasy that brings us into a world we will never
forget, and which will appeal to all ages and
genders. Book #14 in the series--AN OATH OF
BROTHERS--is now also available! “[An]
entertaining epic fantasy.” —Kirkus Reviews
“Action-packed …. Rice's writing is solid and the
premise intriguing.” --Publishers Weekly “The
beginnings of something remarkable are there.” --
San Francisco Book Review “A spirited fantasy
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….Only the beginning of what promises to be an
epic young adult series.” --Midwest Book Review “A
quick and easy read…you have to read what happens
next and you don’t want to put it down.” --
FantasyOnline.net
  The Tamils Eighteen Hundred Years Ago V.
Kanakasabhai,1904
  Scarlet and the Beast I John Daniel,2023-02-26
My research has revealed that there are two
separate and opposing powers in Freemasonry. One,
headquartered in London, subscribes to and
promotes an idolatrous and pantheistic view of the
world. It is monarchist, capitalistic, wealthy,
right-wing. The other, in Paris, is atheistic and
humanistic in origin and outlook. It is
republican, socialist, poor, left-wing. One is
Scarlet. The other, the Beast. The breakthrough
theory which I have developed with Scripture as my
guide makes sense of the massive literature I have
collected on Freemasonry as well as its apparent
contradictions. My library includes books written
by members of and defectors from both English and
French Freemasonry. At the beginning of my
research, like many other revisionist authors, I
thought revisionist authors were reporting one
single plot. I gradually realized that many
authors were exposing what in reality were often
the machinations of one group of conspirators
against the other. The devices of both wings of
Masonry were so similar that without Scripture as
a guide, one could easily perceive only a single
intrigue. This interesting twist in the historical
drama, confirmed again and again by my research,
points to the existence of a struggle between the
two powers in Freemasonry. Although revisionist
authors are supposedly concerned about one plot, I
noticed that all exposes pointed to Paris as the
center of an intrigue before World War I. After
the War, however, evidence points to the shift of
intrigue to London. I will explain this shift in
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the course of this book.
  Inferno! Presents: The Inquisition
Various,2021-11-09 A great collection of stories
for lovers of intruige, mystery and action. This
special volume of Inferno! includes eleven short
stories featuring agents of the iconic Imperial
Inquisition. From puritan witch hunters to
radicals of the Ordo Xenos, these ruthless
individuals will stop at nothing to purge the
galaxy of heresy in the Emperor’s name!
Mindshackle by Robert Rath The legendary
Inquisitor Katarinya Greyfax recounts the tale of
how she became part of a necron overlord’s
collection. Encountering a rogue inquisitor, a
mysterious xenos artefact and a chaos-tainted
world, she and her valiant retinue of Kappic
Eagles come to learn many dark truths about the
galaxy… Recongregator by David Annandale In his
void-borne pursuit of the heretic saint Ephrael
Stern, radical inquisitor Otto Dagover is lured
into an ambush by one of his ruthless adversaries
in the Ordo Hereticus. But the wily Dagover has
more than a few tricks up his sleeve – xenos
technology among them – to give him the advantage
over his puritan foe. Lepidopterophobia by Dan
Abnett Taking place in the epic Ravenor vs.
Eisenhorn storyline, this tale sees inquisitorial
protégé Medea Betancore scouring the darkest
corners of Queen Mab for an esoteric text. She
finds what she is looking for, and much more
besides, in an obscure bookshop in a dark corner
of the city. Here, she is brought face to face
with her greatest fears made manifest.
  S-metolachlor ,2013
  Notes on Criminal Classes of the Madras
Presidency Frederick S. Mullaly,1892
  Report, 1903 Missouri. State Tax Commission,1903
  The Surveillance-Industrial Complex Kirstie
Ball,Laureen Snider,2013-07-04 Today’s
‘surveillance society’ emerged from a complex of
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military and corporate priorities that were
nourished through the active and ‘cold’ wars that
marked the twentieth century. Two massive
configurations of power – state and corporate –
have become the dominant players. Mass targeted
surveillance deep within corporate, governmental
and social structures is now both normal and
legitimate. The Surveillance-Industrial Complex
examines the intersections of capital and the neo-
liberal state in promoting the emergence and
growth of the surveillance society. The chapters
in this volume, written by internationally-known
surveillance scholars from a number of
disciplines, trace the connections between the
massive multinational conglomerates that
manufacture, distribute and promote technologies
of ‘surveillance’, and the institutions of social
control and civil society. In three parts, this
collection investigates: how the surveillance-
industrial complex spans international boundaries
through the workings of global capital and its
interaction with agencies of the state
surveillance as an organizational control process,
perpetuating the interests and voices of certain
actors and weakening or silencing others how local
political economies shape the deployment and
distribution of the massive interactions of global
capital/military that comprise surveillance
systems today. This volume will be useful for
students and scholars of sociology, management,
business, criminology, geography and international
studies.
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usually diminish into the backdrop, eclipsed by
the persistent noise and interruptions that
permeate our lives. However, located within the
pages of Otserv.htm a stunning fictional prize
overflowing with natural feelings, lies an
immersive symphony waiting to be embraced.
Constructed by an elegant composer of language,
that captivating masterpiece conducts viewers on a
mental journey, skillfully unraveling the hidden
songs and profound influence resonating within
each carefully constructed phrase. Within the
depths with this moving assessment, we will
examine the book is key harmonies, analyze its
enthralling publishing type, and surrender
ourselves to the profound resonance that echoes in
the depths of readers souls.
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